From:

Sent: 01 March 2017 21:07

To: Talk Planning; Programme Officer

Subject: CLP - change of designation Long Leys Road

Dear Sir / Madam

We the residents of Long Leys Road wish to lodge a formal objection and petition (currently standing at 247
signatories, after just 6 days and increasing, https://you.38degrees.org.uk/petitions/save-special-status-of-
long-leys-urban-village-1?just launched=true ) against the proposed changes to the designation of Long
Leys Road from B1 to B1, B2 and B8 plus removal of reference to the area being an Urban Village in the
proposed CLP.

Contrary to the attached documents, https://www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/central-lincolnshire/local-plan/ , at no
point have the residents been consulted with regards the proposed changes. According to our research John
Shipton had actually resigned from the Long Leys Road Residents Association, prior to the alleged
consultation taking place.

Long Leys Road is a growing residential area which is totally unsuitable for the location of heavy industrial
businesses.

Could you kindly advise us who we should speak to further concerning this matter.
Yours faithfully

Ben Hill

Sent from my iPad








